Purchasing Department

FAYE I I E 140 Stonewall Avenue West, Ste 204
Fayetteville, GA 30214

Phone: 770-305-5420

Create Your Story! vww fayette countyga.gov

June 17, 2025

Subject: RFQ #2589-A: Vegetation Grinding Services
Addendum #2

Gentlemen/Ladies:

Below, please find responses to questions, clarification, or additional information for the
above referenced RFQ. You will need to consider this information when preparing your
quote.

1. Is it the responsibility of the contractor to move the mulch after grinding? No.
After grinding the mulch should be put in wind rows. The county will move the
mulch.

2. Are the contractor allowed to use the mulch? Yes. The county only asks that you
leave a pile for the residents.

3. What is the timeframe to respond to a grinding request? The contractor shall
schedule a grinding date before the current pile reaches 12 cubic yards. The county
will notify the contractor with ample time to make an agreed upon grinding date.

4. Can the contractor initiate the grinding date appointment, if they are available
for a block of time? Yes. As long as the pile is between 3 and 12 cubic yards an

appointment can be scheduled.

5. What is the current contract unit price? $4.30 per cubic yard

Received by (Name): Company

Note: If this addendum is not returned to the Fayette County Purchasing Department or if it is
returned not signed, responding individuals, companies or other organizations will still
be responsible for the requirements of this addendum and the specifications or changes
herein.

The opening date for this RFQ has changed. The opening time and date are 3:00pm, Friday,
June 20, 2025. Quotes must be received by the Purchasing Department at the address above,
Suite 204, at or before the opening date and time.



The deadline for inquiries has passed, so the Purchasing Department will not be able to accept
any additional questions after this time.

If you have questions, please contact Sherry White, Senior Contract Administrator at (770)
305-5314, fax (770) 719-5544 or email at swhite@fayettecountyga.gov .
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Ted L. Burgess

Chief Procurement Officer



